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OFFICIAL 

Upcoming temporary pedestrian and cyclists access arrangements – Coast to Vines 

Rail Trail 

The Australian and South Australian governments have committed a total of $685 million to fund the Fleurieu Connections 

Main South Road and Victor Harbor Road Duplication Projects. These projects will result in safer and faster journeys for 

motorists and provide a vital boost for local tourism, communities, and support hundreds of jobs each year during 

construction. 

Timing of work 

Work is progressing well on the construction of the new Coast to Vines Rail Trail underpass at Main South Road near Pedler 

Road. 

To continue works on the underpass, the Coast to Vines Rail Trail will be temporarily closed between Seaford Rise and 

Pedler Road from 7am Tuesday, 4 July 2023 to 7pm Tuesday, 25 July 2023, weather permitting. 

Please see map over the page for more details about the temporary pedestrian and cyclist access changes. There will be 

no crossing point at Main South Road during this time.   

Works will include 

Works will involve demolishing a section of the exiting Coast to Vines Rail Trail, anti-graffiti painting of precast elements and 

asphalt works. 

Pedestrians and cyclists are advised to take care when travelling through the area. Signage will be in place to advise 

pedestrians and cyclists to alternative access. Every effort will be made to minimise impacts to the community. 

Some noise disturbance can be expected at times while these works are completed, however, the work will be managed to 

minimise disturbance to nearby residents and businesses as much as practically possible. You may also notice some light 

spill from mobile lighting towers. 

Keep up to date and plan your journey  

We appreciate your cooperation and patience while these essential works are undertaken.  

Weather conditions may affect our progress. We will let you know if there are any changes to the scheduled work. If you are 

impacted by these works, please contact us at 1300 896 826.  

For more information about the Main South Road and Victor Harbor Road upgrades, visit www.fcalliance.com.au or email 

info@fcalliance.com.au to subscribe to our email updates or call 1300 896 826.  

 

Kind regards  

Community Engagement and Stakeholder Team   
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